Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341
March 19, 1980

Dear Peter:

I can't tell you how much I enjoyed your visit even though it was unduly brief.
I received the artifact from New Jersey for which I thank you very much as I
will usedthal particular piece for demonstrating percussion flute removal.

I shall always trcasure the specimens that you have provided from Grand Presigny.
I have been working on some experiments, but it looks like they are going to
continue for some length of time. It is a real challenge.

I do hope that you wers able to see Johnny Dixon while in Las Vegas as I am
sure you both had mueh in common. Also, did you have the gocd fortune of
meeting Junius Bird when you were in New York? I am glad your seminar in
Las Vegas was so succsssful.

In your short stay in Idaho vou made many friends and wmost have expressed
their good wishes Lo you including Gene and Wiima Titmus. Also, Jim Woods
asked whether I had heard frow you since you left. I am sure everyone would
look forward to another visit.

Again, Peter, so many thanks for vour kindnesses and the wonderful speciuens,

Your friend,

on Crabtree
DC:wt

P.S. HI!,Peter, and thanks for the yummy chocolatet! - Wilma

P.S. from Don: Have & very pleasent and exeiting trin to the Orioent.
I will be hippy te know of vour experiences,




Don Crabtree

Route 1, Bex 210
Kimberly, ID 83341
U.S.A.

Peter Kelterbomn
Rainstr, 372
CH8706 Meilen
SWITZERLAND
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